
Chemung County 
Department of Aging and Long Term Care 

 October 15, 2025
1:30 PM 

Horseheads United Methodist Church

1034 W. Broad St., Horseheads, NY 

RSVP: Please call (607) 737-5520 by Oct. 10th to register! 

This Public Hearing regards the Chemung County Area Plan on 
Aging funded under various titles of the Older Americans Act of 

1965, and the New York State Elder Law.  

This is an opportunity for community members to influence the 
programs and services that are necessary to support older adults in 

order to live independently in their community.

At this Public Hearing, Attorney John Maloney will provide a 
presentation on 

Elder Law & the importance of Estate Planning.

Chemung County Emergencey Management Director, Matt 
Stevens, will also provide important Emergency Preparedness 

Information as it relates to older adults in our community. 

There will be an opportunity for Questions and Answers at the end 

of the presentations. 

What is a Public Hearing? 

Each year Chemung County 
Department of Aging and 
Long Term Care holds a Public 
Hearing. The primary purpose 
of the public hearing is to 
obtain public testimony and/or 
comment before significant 
decisions are made for the 
development of the Annual 
Plan for services and programs. 
It also provides an opportunity 
for Community education on 
topics that most impact our 
aging community.  

What does the Department 
of Aging and Long Term 
Care do with all the 
comments provided? 

Public testimonials and 
comments gathered 
throughout the Public Hearing 
period will be taken into 
consideration when the Annual 
Plan for programs and services 
is being developed. In previous 
years, public comments and 
testimonials were used to 
advocate for additional funding 
for in-home services. 

2025 Public Hearing

Light refreshments will be served! 

These events are made possible through support from Chemung County, NYSOFA,  Administration for Community Living and donations. 
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